BIRDVILLE INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

April 25, 2023

Dear Seventh Grade Parent,

We are excited to announce thétal Link is coming to

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
Participating students are assigned participating business within the communituring the time on site, students have an
opportunity to gain valuable expemiee in therealworld of work. It is not intended to be career specific; rather, it is hoped that
studentgainrelevantreatworld experienc

x Dress professionally (examples: matesollared shirt/slacks; femaletblouse/skirtor slacks) on the first day and
follow the dress code identified by your assigned business.
X



